
From: Jules Burns  
Sent: 27 September 2023 15:00 
To: Daniel Pope; Planning 
Subject: 14 Greenaway Gardens - application nos: 2023/3072/P 2023/3074/P 
2023/3078/P 2023/3081/P 
 
I was dismayed at the scale of the plans originally submitted for these five 
buildings. They were completely inappropriate and planning was rightly 
refused by yourselves. 
 
To my amazement I see that they have reapplied for the same buildings in four 
separate applications presumably in the hope that if one is approved it might 
set a precedent for the remaining applications. I urge you to consider these 
four applications as one. 
 
It is also concerning that despite not having planning permission work has 
been underway for several months evidenced by looking from my neighbours 
house at the garden in question, the perpetual sound of the building works and 
a huge crane necessary to lift building materials over the house and into the 
garden. Why has Camden not stopped this work until the planning issues have 
been resolved? 
 
Jules Burns 
16 Chesterford Gardens 
NW3 7DE 
 


